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Dear Parents and Carers,        29th April 2019 

 

 

Originally, as stated on the school website, the school has two INSET days in the Summer Term, Monday 3rd 

June and Monday 8th July 2019. 

 

The school has been offered a fantastic opportunity for some important staff training on Monday 22nd and 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019.  Therefore, I have made the decision to cancel the INSET days on 3rd June and 8th July 

and move them to the end of term.  Our summer term INSET days will now be Monday 22nd and Tuesday 

23rd July 2019. 

 

Therefore, the last day of the Summer Term will be Friday 19th July 2019 and we will finish at 2pm. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kate O’Connor 

Head teacher 
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